
Egg Harbor Township Schools
www.eht.k12.nj.us

Administration Offices
13 Swift Drive

Egg Harbor Township, NJ 08234

March 31, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Happy Spring! As we prepare to head into spring break I wanted to send a friendly reminder in regard to
spring break dates, out-of-state travel and quarantine, positive Covid-19 reporting during spring break and
information regarding the next step of our EHT Road Forward plan. Please review each area highlighted
below and keep this letter available should you find the need to review the information or links within.

Egg Harbor Township Spring Break:
● Thursday, April 1st will be an abbreviated day for both students and staff. Therefore, no virtual

Google Meets for student small-group instruction or check-ins will occur in the afternoon.
● Spring Break will occur from April 2nd through April 11th with students returning the week of

April 12th.

Out-of-State Travel & Quarantine: Please review the out-of-state travel and quarantine letter linked below
that was sent to all parents/guardians on March 22, 2021. We are requesting your compliance and
cooperation to keep our school community safe.

● March 22, 2021: Parent Letter Travel/Quarantine Information (English-linked)
● March 22, 2021: Parent Letter Travel/Quarantine Information (Spanish-linked)

Student Confirmed Positive Covid-19 Reporting:
● During spring break and until further notice, we are requiring that any student who tests positive

for Covid-19 be reported to the District, even during spring break. Please complete the following
Google Form Link should your child receive a positive Covid-19 test result.

EHT Road Forward Update:
Throughout the school year, we have continued to meet, assess and plan in accordance with the NJDOE,
NJDOH, ACDoPH, CDC and our District Physician, to safely navigate our road forward. Since the
implementation of our 4/1 Model, we have continued to assess and plan for our next step in the Road
Forward plan as tentatively identified below:

● The EHT School District is tentatively planning for 5 days of in-person instruction beginning the
Week of April 26, 2021. Information will be communicated in greater detail during the week of
April 12th, after spring break. The transition to 5 days a week of in-person instruction will be
contingent upon updated guidance and recommendations, as well as maintaining a safe and
healthy school community.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DKeTtraYYrU5xyjXxKbE6WkxwC7qgH33P0_d9OCymKc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eW0XIv2C9nglPwEmH_R2YDH95ccDhqiz0SALT2SGm40/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSedk5U7sCASVrh_EisN4tlge-BNmsfwMr60xmu4oSf4arJXVg/viewform


● Based on Board Policy, there will be one final virtual to in-person transition communicated
during the week of April 12th (after spring break). During that time,  parents/guardians of all
virtual students will have one final opportunity to request their child transition from all virtual to
in-person instruction for the remainder of the school year.

On behalf of the Egg Harbor Township School District and Board of Education, we would like to wish
each of you a relaxing and safe spring break. Please continue to maintain best practices related to health
and safety to support us in our road forward.

Respectfully,

Kimberly A. Gruccio, Ed.D
Superintendent


